Council Ref: Planning & Development Division

26 February 2015

Department of Planning and Environment
23-33 Bridge Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Mrs Aberasturi,

Woollahra
Municipal
Council

ABN 32 218 483 245

Redleaf Council Chambers

536 New South Head Road
Double Bay NSW 2028

Correspondence to

General Manager

PO Box 61

Double Bay NSW 1360

DX 3607 Double Bay
records@woollahra.nsw.gov.au

www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au

Telephone: 61 2 9391 7000
Facsimile: 61 29391 7044

Subject: Notification of Section 75W Modification Request to Project Approval
for Scottish Hospital at 2 Copper Street, Paddington (MP10-0016-

MOD1)

In response to your letter dated 4™ February 2015 and the attached supporting documents
by Urbis dated 27 January 2015, Council has reviewed the proposed changes to Conditions

A3, A6 and E17 and raise no objection.

Should you require any further information please contact Mr G. Fotis on 93917089.

Yours $incerely,
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Team|Leader - Development Control




